
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  February 21, 2024 

 

To: Members of the Healthy Neighborhoods Committee   

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Presentation – Mt. Lookout Pedestrian Safety Projects 

 

Attached is the presentation for Mt. Lookout Pedestrian Safety Projects for the Healthy 

Neighborhoods Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: John S. Brazina, Director 

 Department of Transportation and Engineering 
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